
AlSheikh  meets  with  the
Canadian  Representative
Wettlaufer
Fatah  Central  Committee  Member  and  Head  of  the  General
Authority  of  Civil  Affairs,  Minister  Hussein  AlSheikh,
discussed the latest political developments related to the
Palestinian  issue  and  the  region  with  the  Canadian
Representative  to  the  State  of  Palestine,  Ms.  Robin
Wettlaufer. Also present at the meeting which took place at
the  Minister’s  Office  in  Ramallah  was  the  Head  of  the
Political Department at the Representative Office, Mr. Jamie
Penell.
The Minister expressed thanks to Canada for their support of
the  Palestinian  people  and  government  through  its
institutions, and its financial support to the United Nations
Relief and Works Agency for Palestinian Refugees (UNRWA), as
well as in the fight against the Corona virus pandemic.
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